Authorized Pick Up of a Minor Release
Dear Parents & Guardians,

Because we are concerned with the safety of your children, we would like the parent or guardian
of each student who wishes to have a minor pick up your child from Norwood Extended Day
Program to complete the form below, sign it, and return it to The Savage Center (275 Prospect
St, Norwood, MA 02062). This form will allow someone aged 12 and above to pick up your
student from Extended Day without adult supervision. The identified person must show
identification or have a photo submitted with this form in order to be an authorized person.

Please note that without this form, a student will not be released without a parent-approved
older sibling or adult that is not on the approved pick up list.

I, , give permission for my

Student Grade: School:

Student Grade: School:

Student Grade: School:

to leave Extended Day with , relationship ,
age

I understand that in granting this permission, Extended day is authorized to release my
child(ren) with the above named person. | also understand that my child must leave school
property once dismissed and will not be allowed to linger on school grounds. If my plans change
and my child needs to follow a different dismissal arrangement, | will contact the Extended Day
Director.

Print Parent Name: Date:
Parent Signature:

When walking home from school with a sibling, please remind your children of the following
safety guidelines:
e Go directly from school to your home. Students should only return to school in the event
of an emergency.
Walk home using the sidewalk or walking path; cross only at designated crosswalks.
Obey all traffic signs and signals.
Check in with a parent or other designated adult or sibling when you get home.



